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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND,VI:RGJ'.NJ:A 23261 

December 18, 1980 

Mr. Harold R. Denton 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 

Division of Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

Serial No. 1008 
NO/FHT:mmf 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
50-338 
50-339 

License Nos. DPR-32 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 
NPF-7 

DRAFT NUREG 0696 IMPLEMENTATION PLAN FOR 
SURRY POWER STATION 

NORTH ANNA POWER STATION 

Enclosed please find Virginia Electric and Power Company's proposed 
Implementation Plan for the establishment of emergency response facilities for 
Surry and North Anna Power Stations. Organized to follow the format of Draft 
NUREG 0696, our Plan is submitted for your review and approval. Details on 
the establishment of the Emergency Operations Facility (EOF), which are not 
included in the attached Plan, are now being finalized and will be submitted 
in the near future as a revision to the Plan. It is hoped that early sub­
mittal of the Plan will allow sufficient time for the NRC' s review and 
approval of at least a portion of Vepco' s program so that procurement of 
long-lead-time equipment can proceed as rapidly as possible. This is 
especially important for the instrumentation and control equipment. We 
respectfully request that approval of the attached Plan be granted no later 
than March 1, 19.81, in order that we may meet the July, 1982 deadline for 
operational facilities. 

If you have any questions, or requtre additional information, please contact 
this office. 
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Very truly yours, 

/]£/?£~ 
B. R. gylvia 

Manager - Nuclear 
Operation~ and Mairitenance 




